Gwinnett Senior Golden Games
Meeting Minutes
June 17, 2013

Today was our wrap-up meeting for our senior games. Alan thanked everyone for coming. He then
asked Glory to say the invocation followed by the Pledge of Allegiance to our flag. The minutes of
the last meeting were read and approved and the treasurer gave her report. The balance as of today
is $13,748.21. We spent a little more than we took in, but everyone had a wonderful time and it was
well worth it. We just need to get a few more sponsors next year; Alan suggested a sponsor
committee.

Also, he gave us a report on the Gwinnett Braves Game, Seniors vs. Seniors (high school). The
young adults beat the mature seniors by 4. It was a good battle and was fun for all.

Next we discussed having more committees; one for the gift and food and one for the game rules
after going over the comments sheet. The rule committee was appointed at this time. It will be Alan,
Kim, Pat, Robin, Susie and Hank.

We also talked about buying some new equipment, like dart boards and additional shuffleboard
sticks.

Alan passed out the Comments & Observations sheets. We touched on the following: flashlights
(received many good comments about them), certificates (only new people will receive them),
charging walk in folks $10 for food only, athletes signing in late the day of event (’2 hour late is the
cut off). There were several other comments to discuss but time ran out. We will continue at our
Sept. meeting. Also, the new rule committee will handle all the events comments.

Alan handed out stats on the 2013 games. Richard passed out a questionnaire to fill out for a new
project he has designed. He will be highlighting a member of the senior’s games each month. It
should be interesting to learn more about our fellow athletes.

Debbie brought up the fact that we need new software; ours is outdated. Richard agreed. Alan said
he will look into it.

Kim introduced us to a new county worker. His name is Chris Minor. Welcome to our meetings
Chris.

There was so much to cover in this meeting but we have run out of time so we will have to wait
until September 16th to continue. Our executive meeting will start shortly. There are no senior
games meetings in July and August. However, for those that volunteered, there is a meeting on Aug.
23rd at Delmar Gardens at 10:00 a.m. Sandi made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Brad
seconded it. Have a wonderful summer!

See you in September.
Respectfully submitted,

Marie Hickman, Secretary



